
Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate 

 

Dear Dr. Dong-Mei Wang, Assistant Editor, Editorial Office, 

We are non-native speakers of English. However, all of us have certificate of proficiency in 

English- TOEFL. In addition, some of us have lived in different countries where English is the 

native language, as follows: 

- Emmanuel Albuquerque-Souza did part of his PhD in the Forsyth Institute- United 

States for more than one year; 

- Letícia Miquelitto Gasparoni did part of her PhD in Australia for 3 months; 

- Cibele Pelissari did part of her PhD in England for 6 months; 

- Marília Trierveiler did her Pos-doc in England for one year and half; 
- Marinella Holzhausen did part of her PhD and her Pos-doc in Canada for 3 years; 

Therefore, we certify that we have edited the manuscript for grammar, sentence structure, 

word usage, spelling, capitalization, punctuation, format, and general readability, so that the 

manuscript’s language meet the direct peer review needs. 

Sincerely yours, 

Marinella Holzhausen 


